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Overview 

This bill amends the “student health” statute for the Minnesota State Colleges and 

Universities (Minn State) system.  It requires the system to contract with mental health 

organizations to provide both mental health services and information about health 

insurance to students on campuses at up to five state colleges.  Mental health services 

must be free for students without insurance. 

$250,000 in one-time spending is appropriated to the system for this purpose. 
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